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March 1, 2012 
 
VIA IBFS 
 
Paul Blais 
Chief, Systems Analysis Branch 
Satellite Division, International Bureau 
445 12th Street SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
 
Dear Mr. Blais, 
 

Re: Erratum – SES Americom, Inc. 
File No. SES-STA-20120229-00225 

 
 SES Americom, Inc. (“SES”) hereby corrects a transcription error in the Narrative to the 
above-referenced application.  Specifically, the maximum EIRP for the Telemetry 4 frequency 
specified in the narrative should be 9.0 dBW instead of 8.0 dBW.  This correction does not 
change the technical analysis in the application.  The corrected EIRP value is still well below the 
allowed EIRP and the power flux density limits discussed in the Narrative. 
  

Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 /s/ 
Daniel C.H. Mah 
Regulatory Counsel 
SES Americom, Inc. 

 


